
Dear Public Testimony, 
 
I'm writing to ask you to oppose Ordinance 250382. This is not because I think we can defund our 
busses, but rather because I think we must pivot away from the outright madness that is our car-
centric infrastructure to fund busses and initiatives like Vision Zero. We can do both, and we must 
do both of we want a liveable city in the future. 
 
Regards,  
Charles-Elizabeth Boyles  
3808 The Paseo 
Kcmo, MO 64109 

 

 


